Lucy Perry

From:

Susan marsh <

Sent:

29 January 2015 14:58

To:

Lucy Perry; 'Nick Laister'; "Nick Laister"

Subject:

RE: Dreamland Ride Review

Thanks Lucy

From: Lucy Perry [mailto:LucyP@hlf.org.uk]

Sent: 29 January 2015 13:28

To: Susan marsh

Nick Laister

'Nick Laister'

Subject: Dreamland Ride Review

Dear Susan and Nick,

We are meeting in just over a week's time, but in advance of the meeting I wanted to check that you were fully aware of the latest Ride Review document, as I remember you telling me that you hadn't seen the revious version sent to us in August last year. I'd like to discuss the document at our forthcoming meeting.

I've asked Kevin Heaton to prepare and issue an agenda for our meeting, which should be with you in the next few days.

With kind regards,

Lucy

Lucy Perry

Casework Manager, South East England

Direct line: 020 7591 6244 Mobile: 07966 404028 Email: lucyp@hlf.org.uk Twitter: @HLFSouthEast

I work part time, usually in the office Monday – Wednesday, and on phone/email on Thursday and riday mornings

From: Edwina Crowley [mailto:Edwina.Crowley@thanet.gov.uk]

Sent: 22 January 2015 17:39

To: Lucy Perry

Cc: 'Heaton Kevin < KHeaton@mdaconsulting.co.uk > (KHeaton@mdaconsulting.co.uk)'; Stuart McLeod; Ged Lucas;

Grant Burton

Subject: Ride Review

Dear Lucy,

Please find attached our ride review for your consideration.

It shows the transitional arrangements we are beginning to put in place with Sands Heritage Ltd, and also their significant investment already made in support of delivering this project.

Refurbishment of the rides is progressing, Richard Ryan, Nick Laister, Sands Heritage Ltd and TDC are meeting on site tomorrow to monitor the standards. We will cover this off at the planned Dreamland Trust meeting and will update you in those minutes.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require further information. One thing we would like to do when we meet on the 9th is book a visit in so you can come back to site to see the progress, the scenic railway is impressive and no amount of pictures can compensate for seeing the scale of the structure in person.

Kind regards Edwina

Edwina Crowley MRICS
Head of Economic Development and Asset Management
Thanet District Council
PO Box 9, Cecil Street
Margate

Kent CT9 1XZ Tel: 01843 577646 Mob: 07810 507140

This email and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged or confidential information. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy or delete the content of this message immediately and notify the sender by reply email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that does not relate to the official business of Thanet District Council shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by the council.

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email presence has been expected.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by MIMEsweeper for the presence of computer viruses.

www.clearswift.com

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk